July 12,2022
At 7:00 pm, Supervisor Gayle Ashbery called to order the regular monthly meeting of the Town
Board of the Town of Carlton. Present were the following Board members: Councilwoman,
Deborah Yockel, Councilman, Josh Narburgh, Councilman Dana Woolston, Councilman Brian
McCue.

Following roll call and the Pledge of Allegiance the Minutes from June 14, 2022 were approved
by Mrs. Yockel and seconded by Mr. Narburgh and carried

Adam Rush, Chief Operator of the Albion Water Plant presented plans of a proposed fence that
the Water Plant is planning on putting up around the plant.

A motion by Mr. Narburgh to sign a resolution to have a study done to possibility change the
- speed limits on Archbald Rd and Sunset Parkway second by Mrs. Yockel

A motion by Mrs. Yockel to approve the Town Clerk Report seconded by Mr. McCue and
carried.

A motion by Mr. Woolston to change the speed zone thru the town park to Smph, seconded by
Mr McCue and carried.

Mr. Trusdale of Kendrick Rd expressed his concerns on the migrant camp being put up across
the Road from his property.

A motion by Mr. Narburgh to approve the Zoning report, Seconded by Mrs. Yockel and carried.

A motion by Mrs. Yockel to Approve Justice FHurleys Report, Seconded by Mr. MCcue and
carried

A motion by Mr. Narburgh to approve the June Vouchers second by Mr. MCcue and carried.

The Carlton Fire Co. gave an update on calls and man hours.

A motion by Mrs. Ashbery to adjourn, seconded my Mr. MCcue. Meeting adjourned at 7:31



